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Letter dated 28 September 2005 from the President of the Security
Council addressed to the Secretary-General

I have the honour to inform you that your letter dated 24 June 2005
(S/2005/458) submitting the summary and the full report of the Commission of
Experts established to review the prosecution of serious violations of human rights
in Timor-Leste has been brought to the attention of the members of the Security
Council. They take note of the contents of the report and, prior to further
consideration of it, would request the Secretary-General, in close consultation with
his Special Representative for Timor-Leste, to submit a report on justice and
reconciliation for Timor-Leste with a practically feasible approach, taking into
account the report of the Commission of Experts, as well as the views expressed by
Indonesia and Timor-Leste.

(Signed) Lauro L. Baja, Jr.
President of the Security Council


